SEK INTERLOCAL#637

December 12, 2018

The PDC committee met December 12 with members present: Tracie Newberry, Mary Ann Henry,
Sara Ozbun, Charlene Strong, Lisa Strickland, Kelli Hendrickson and Jennifer Vaughn.

The minutes were read and approved. The agenda had an addition - the SKIEA has been approved
for a grant for training and has asked for suggestions.

Budget - $ 8,546.91.

Request for attendance and requests for points were reviewed by the committee and either
approved or denied.

The meeting was adjourned with the next meeting scheduled for January 16, 2019

The PDC related services committee met with members present: Angie Lovell, Christy Albertson
and Tracie Newberry.

The committee approved requests to attend.
Respectfully submitted,

Deborah A. Skahan
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